
January 26, 2021

Hello BCS Family, 

It has been fantastic having the onsite learners back on campus.  To maintain our onsite learning 
status, we need your help. 

We sincerely ask you to continue your dedication to safety at BCS.  We want to thank everyone who 
has and continues to follow the protocols vital to us remaining open for onsite learners.  However, 
we have experienced a few instances where the morning health screen's responses are contrary to a 
child's health.  We are all in this pandemic together, and​ ​as such, we all must always look after the 
health and safety of our students, staff, their families, and all other community members. 

To keep the integrity of our dedication to safety, please mark "yes" if your child exhibits any 
symptoms.  If your child does not meet the criteria to enter the school, please do not send them to 
school, and contact our school nurse about your child's symptoms.  

Thank you to the overwhelming majority of families that complete the daily health form accurately 
and honestly.  As I stated earlier, we are all in this pandemic together.  Unity and looking out for one 
another are essential now more than ever to ensure we can continue onsite learning.  

Respectfully, 

Joseph S. Campisi, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Berlin Borough School District 
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